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ATTENTION:  PLEASE READ 
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Date:  November 21, 2023     Bulletin #:  Bul-Gen-1121-054 

Subject: Fall Holiday Schedule 2023    

To:  All Neapco Drivelines Aftermarket Group Customers 

 

For your business planning needs, please note the Neapco Drivelines Aftermarket Group will observe the 

Fall holidays listed below, and all operations will be closed on the days listed. 

 

• Thursday, November 23rd  

• Friday, November 24th 

 

• Monday, December 25th 

• Tuesday, December 26th  

• Friday, December 29th 

• Monday, January 1st   

 

Please plan accordingly and we wish everyone a wonderful and safe holiday season!! 

As always, we thank you for your continued support of genuine Neapco products. Please contact your 

Neapco Sales Representative with any additional questions you might have. 

 

Kindest regards, 

 

Tim Goode       
Vice President Sales and Marketing      
Neapco Driveline Aftermarket Group 


